From: Amelia Jarret!

Sent: 01 February 2018 16:43
To: Gentet, Matthias

| am sending an e-mail as | am directly next to Gails there is a continuous high pitched noise from the back from
something | do not know what. | am reluctant for there to be any further equipment at the back as | have suffered
noise nuisance from them at different times during the night and early morning. | do not think this will be addressed
by further equipment or by the council in keeping to planning conditions. The smell continues. The noise out the
front is just at times unbearable early morning 6 am so protecting the back of the building for noise is so important. |
do not agree to an A3 licence either.

The sad thing is they appear to be able to do whatever they want and do not communicate when there is a problem
to resolve it. | strongly object to planning applications full stop at the back of the building right next to my bedroom
window due to the disturbances | have had since Gail’s arrived. Just as Tesco’s have after years adhered to planning
conditions with much input from the council. | am almost sure Gail’s will not. The noise generally at the back from
them has impacted on my sleep and due to early hours deliveries the front is worse but yes they are a business but
at least the back should be protected so | can live here and sleep.
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